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• In compliance to CVC’s directions, as a prelude to vigilance Awareness 

Week 2024, a three month campaign (16th August to 15th November 
2024) on preventive vigilance with focus on various capacity building 
programmes, a session was organized on 26.09.2024 on the topic 
'Procurement’. The session was held by Sh. R.K. Awasthi, DGM (Electrical), 
STC.  

  
• The session was attended by all Divisional Heads and other employees of 

STC, besides the employees of MMTC, PEC and EIC also attended the 
programme through Video Conference. A detailed presentation was made 
on procurement of works, goods and services during the session wherein 
various provisions of Govt. guidelines including procurement through GeM 
were discussed. 

 
 




